Bicentennial Committee

Board voted to allocate \$2,500 for the writing of a script depicting the growth of Pittsburgh Jewish community, funds from Unrestricted Reserve. Script to be reviewed by Bicentennial Committee and officers of Federation.

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
June 29, 1976
Page 9

Report on Bicentennial Observance

See: Board of Directors
United Jewish Federation
June 29, 1976
Page 8-9

Officers recommended allocation of \$2,500 toward Bicentennial observance.

See: Officers Meeting
United Jewish Federation
June 29, 1976
Page 3

Executive Committee recommended that Alvin Rogal and Federation staff organize a committee proposed Bicentennial Program.

See: Executive Committee
United Jewish Federation
January 27, 1976
Page 3-4

Board voted unanimously to authorize the president to appoint a Bicentennial Committee.

See: Board of Directors United Jewish Federation March 25, 1975 Page 4-5